
Sheila Hause 
 

I am a May Township resident who lives within close proximity of the proposed Liberty Classical
Academy wastewater treatment facility planned for their school expansion. 

My concerns are (1) a facility of this size requiring the proposed amount of wastewater treatment
does not belong in a rural setting with adjacent wells, lakes, and streams and wetlands. It belongs
connected to the MUSA line; (2) how this treatment facility will affect our well water quality; and
(3) how this wastewater treatment facility will affect the nearby Goggins Lake and Brown's Creek
Watershed. 

MPCA's website is lacking adequate information to properly inform the public. Therefore, I am
requesting a public informational meeting to be held to get more information on location of drain
fields, filtering of wastewater for chemicals and impurities, and understanding better the effects of
wastewater leeching and how private wells in the area, as well as Goggins Lake and Brown's Creek,
will be protected. 

Thank you, 
Sheila Hause


